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LB794

 

Chairperson: Senator Tom Brewer

Committee: Government, Military and Veterans Affairs

Date of Hearing: February 23, 2022

 

The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

LB 794 would add the offices of State Treasurer and Auditor of Public Accounts to the list
of offices elected on the nonpartisan ballot starting with the general election in 2022. Both
offices would be on the partisan ballot for the last time in the primary election in 2022. 

 

Principal Introducer:   ________________________________

Senator John McCollister
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